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MUMBAI METRO RAIL CORPORATION LIMITEDMUMBAI METRO RAIL CORPORATION LIMITEDMUMBAI METRO RAIL CORPORATION LIMITEDMUMBAI METRO RAIL CORPORATION LIMITED    
    

(A JVcompany of Govt. of India and Govt. of Maharashtra) 

NaMTTRI Building, Behind MMRDA, Near Jetwan, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Plot # R-13, ‘E’ Block, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051, Tel. 022 - 26597641 

 

Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation Limited is implementing Colaba-Bandra-Andheri 

(SEEPZ) Metro Line-3 in Mumbai has invited proposals for Appointment of Internal Auditor 

of the Company for the Financial year 2016-17 on the MMRDA & MMRCL website under 

Tender No. MMRDA/MMRCL/524 on 25th May, 2016.  The same has been cancelled & a new 

Tender has been released with some revisions in the RFP vide Tender No. 

MMRDA/MMRCL/543. 

 

Sd/- 
(Mr. Indranil Sarkar) 

Chief Financial Officer, MMRC 
 

 


